Roxanne Maher

From: Markos Samos <markwsamos@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 3:56 PM

To: Roxanne Maher

Subject: Whalehead Road

| am a resident who lives on Robin Hood Drive. | am concerned about safety at the intersection of Whalehead
Road and Friar Tuck Brive. Currently there is a 2 way stop sign at this intersection. Cars often travel at fast
speeds when traveling South on Whalehead and it can be difficult to see them approaching when driving down
Friar Tuck Drive . Adding to the difficulty is overgrown weeds and in winter piles of snow. | do not understand
why the town has decided to just have a 2 way stop and not a 3 way stop. The signs the town added that
state cars do not stop on the right are of little to no use. Please review this safety issue and hopefully
recommend the installation of a stop sign

Thank you
Markos Samos
33 Robinhood Dr

Gales Ferry
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